
Welcome to the  
new CSC website!

We are making things easier to find, and simpler to understand.  
Things look different, but there have been no changes to your scheme. 

Some things may not be quite where you expected, but don’t worry,  
we are here to guide you through everything.

Selecting your scheme
When you first arrive, you’ll be asked to select your scheme–this is to ensure you get quick 
access to information that is most relevant to you. 

The ‘how can we help you today’ widget lets you choose from a list of common actions. 
If none of the common actions fit with what you’re here to do, you can ‘look for something 
else’ using the search function. 

Once you have selected your scheme, you will be able to click around the site and access 
all information related to your superannuation scheme. 

If you don’t select your scheme when you first arrive, don’t worry, you will get a reminder 
as soon as you get to a scheme–specific page. 

For example, if you click straight to Online services before making a selection you will be 
prompted to select your scheme:



Can’t find something?
Our website has been designed with our 
members in mind, and we want to make sure 
that all of our members are able to find what 
they need online. If you can’t find what you 
need, please let us know by emailing the  
CSC webmaster at  
customercommunications@csc.gov.au.  

And you can also login to member services online from the top right hand side of the page, 
just like before:

Quick links
The new site has a ‘quick access’ menu that makes it easier for you to jump straight to 
common actions on the site:


